
     

     

 
 
 

 
Colleton County Fire-Rescue is conducting a 

research study in conjunction with Oklahoma State 
University that involves Volunteer Firefighters. 

 
If you are a Volunteer Firefighter and would like to 

participate in the study, please contact Deputy Chief 
David A. Greene.  Contact information is provided 

below. 
 

Participation will involve answering survey 
questions and should only take 20-30 minutes. 

 
Your input is needed! 

 
Contact: 

David A. Greene 
Deputy Chief 

Colleton County Fire-Rescue 
(843)539-1960 

dgreene@colletoncounty.org 
 


